
Town of Plum Lake 
P.O. Box 280    715 – 542 - 4531  

8755 Lake St.     Sayner, Wisconsin  54560 

E-Mail:  townofplumlake@gmail.com 

 
 

Notice of a Possible Quorum 
at a  

Road Inspection on Carl Eliason St.  
For a Discussion on Engineering  

With MSA Engineering  
 

Thursday, October 3rd, 2019 
3:30 P.M.  

 

A quorum of the Plum Lake Town Board may be present at this Meeting. 
No Town Board action will take place. 

 
 
 

I, Sharon Brooker, Clerk/Treasurer of the town of Plum Lake, do hereby certify that this meeting notice has been 
duly made and posted at the Sayner U.S. Post Office, the Town Hall in Sayner, the Star Lake U.S. Post Office in 
Star Lake and on the town website this 1st day of October, 2019.  
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